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September Monthly Meeting  
Speaker:  Ray McDonald – Topic: Password Management Now and in the 

Future 

This was an in-house presentation given by 

Ray McDonald our Technical and 

Administration Support Officer. 

The use of passwords is an integral part of 

how we interact with our digital world and 

help to provide us with a degree of security 

that gives us confidence to participate in it.  

During the slide and video presentation, 

Ray covered a number of issues relating to 

password management both now and in 

the future: 

• Why do we need passwords? 

• What is a “safe” password? 

• How do I generate a safe password? 

• How can I manage and remember my 

passwords? 

• Are there other layers of security I should also 

use? 

• Are there alternatives to using a password? 

• Are we always going to need to use passwords? 

All of these questions were answered during the presentation, and at the 

conclusion, attendees were provided with a reference booklet on the topics 

covered. 

Comments by members following the presentation, were both positive and 

complimentary in the way the topic was so clearly delivered and explained.  

  
 
 


